Warning:
CCTV is coming
to Forest Fields!

We don't have long to act if we
are to put the brakes on this
unwanted intrusion into our
local community!

The council's laughable
“consultation” splits the
process into seven separate
consultations (one per camera
mast, rather than one for the
whole scheme), and gives us
only ten days to respond!

The deadline for objections is Monday 2nd February!

Time to organise a campaign against this is short, so for now we need to buy ourselves longer.

Write and object about this inadequite "consultation" (you could even hand-deliver on Monday) to:
Area 4 Neighbourhood Management Team, The Mary Potter Centre, Gregory Boulevard, Hyson
Green, Nottingham, NG7 5HY.

Alternatively you can email myvoice.abrp@nottinghamcity.gov.uk or phone 0115 8838469.
There's also a "local concerns" meeting with the police and councillors, 6:30-8pm on Thursday 5th
February at The Forest Fields Community Centre on Sturton Street. A number of us are planning to

attend and voice our concern about unwanted CCTV schemes - see you there!

For more info, see: http://www.indymedia.org.uk/en/2009/01/420322.html
Or contact: no_cctv@forestfields.org.uk



